Dear NFB List Members,

Attached is a flyer from Isabel Ives of I Ives Resumes.  She produces beautifully written custom resumes for a reasonable fee, and has agreed to discount her services further (25%) for our members and friends.  The discount code is NFBRESUMES.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Isabel contacted our national office and expressed her willingness to write resumes for blind people.  She has done a lot of work with veterans, whose resumes often require a lot of work to make them compatible with the needs of the private sector.  The flyer gives her contact information if you want to know more.  

I know a number of you are looking for resume writing sources.  While paying for a resume may be a new thing for some of you, remember that a beautifully written resume can greatly increase your chances of getting a job.  Give Isabel a try!

Best wishes, 
Dick Davis, Chair 
NFB Employment Committee

